
 

 

25th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 7 Parent Welcome 

 

I am writing to invite you to our Year 7 Parent Welcome event at 7:00pm on Thursday 12th 

October. This important evening will consist of:  
 

 a presentation on the school ethos and values; 

 an opportunity to hear from and meet key members of staff who work as part of the 

school pastoral system; 

 information about the work we do to support your child’s reading and how you can 

support your child’s reading development at home; 

 explanation of the school curriculum and how your child’s progress will be assessed in 

Years 7, 8 and 9; 

 the school homework policy and how you can support this; 

 and information about our co-curriculum and how students get involved. 

 

We hope you will attend what is always a valuable and informative evening and would be 

grateful if you could complete the form linked here. Alternatively, please contact school 

reception on office@hallparkacademy.org.uk or 01773 786 212. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 
David Crossley 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=svRAecJqukWVZVvTgdjPcG_fKy_V8TBDmRqCf0uqFopUM1NWNUlaMTJJVlU5S0FUN1pKMDZIN1dKTS4u
mailto:ofice@hallparkacademy.org.uk

